
September 2025 

Construction Notice #2:  

Broadview and Eastern Flood Protection 

Construction Manager: PCL Construction

Traffic and Construction Notice   

Lane Closure at Eastern Avenue and Broadview Avenue to Occur this Fall  

Beginning as early as late September, the south curb lane of eastbound Eastern Avenue at 
Broadview Avenue will be closed to support watermain construction as part of the Broadview 
Eastern Flood Protection Project. This closure will reduce eastbound traffic to one lane.  

This stage of work will also require some night construction, which will include a 2-night closure 
of the Don Valley Parkway on-ramp and a 2-night work period near the intersection of Broadview 
and Eastern. This work will also include a two-night closure of the Don Valley Parkway on-ramp. 
There may be some overnight noise due to construction but our teams will be frequently 
monitoring for exceedances.  Paid Duty Officers will be on site to manage traffic during this 
time. All other works will be conducted during standard, permitted hours (7 am – 7pm, Monday 
to Friday).  

There will also be some permit-approved tree and shrub removals taking place this fall. This 
work is required to facilitate the utility relocation and the flood protection landform construction. 
Work will occur on the southwest side of the Don Valley Parkway on-ramp clover, in select areas 
north of Eastern Avenue, and along the north side of Sunlight Park Road. 

We understand that construction has a real impact on people’s everyday lives. To help you plan, 
we’re sharing information early and will provide updates as we finalize details of when this 
construction will commence, our team is committed to keeping the community informed and 
will share confirmed dates and exact staging locations as soon as they are available. 

About Broadview and Eastern Flood Protection Project  

This project will provide flood protection to an area It will address the critical need for flood 
protection infrastructure to improve long-term resilience and stormwater management in the 
area. It will also allow for the future Broadview Avenue extension.    

Waterfront Toronto and PCL are working in close coordination with the ongoing City of Toronto 
Adelaide & Eastern Bridges Rehabilitation Project to minimize impacts and disruption to 
residents and local traffic. 
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Questions? 

To learn more about this project, please visit the Broadview Eastern Flood Protection project 
page (https://www.waterfrontoronto.ca/our-projects/broadview-and-eastern-flood-protection) 

For any questions or concerns, email us at info@waterfrontoronto.ca

Waterfront Toronto 

251 Queens Quay East, Suite #301, Toronto, Ontario, M5A 0X3. 416-214-1344
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